List gratulacyjny PZK dla Pani Prezes ARRL i odpowiedz na list.





Polski Związek Krótkofalowców

Organizacja Pożytku Publicznego Zarząd Główny w Warszawie

SEKRETARIAT ZARZĄDU GŁÓWNEGO, 85-635 BYDGOSZCZ UL. MODRZEWIOWA 25 ADRES POCZTOWY: SKRYTKA POCZTOWA 54, 85-613 BYDGOSZCZ 13. TEL./FAX 52 372 16 15, email hqpzk@pzk.org.pl. www.pzk.org.pl NORDEA Bank Polska S.A. O/Bydgoszcz: PL 33 1440 1215 0000 0000 0195 0797 KRS 0000088401

OPP KRS 0000088401

Bydgoszcz 2010-01-19 L. dz. prez. 8 /2010

Dear Ms Kay Craigie N3KN - Dear Friend,

On behalf of the Polish Amateur Radio Union (PZK) and in my own name as well – please receive our best congratulations on the occasion of your recent election to the post of President of the American Radio Relay League.

I hope that your new role at the central level of your Ham Radio Organisation will constitute an interesting and multiple challenge.

To sum up, I would like to wish you a lot of success and satisfaction in your activities as a whole.

ZSK KROTKOFALOWCÓW *

Warm and friendly 73,

Piotr Skrzypczak SP2JMR

President of the Polish Amateur Radio Union (PZK)



January 26, 2010

Piotr Skrzypczak SP2JMR President, PZK

Dear Piotr,

Thank you very much for the very kind letter about my election as President of the American Radio Relay League.

The ARRL places the highest value on our friendship with other national Amateur Radio societies.

As the ARRL's new President, I look forward to good relations with PZK and send best wishes to all the officers and members of your society.

73, Lay Kay Craigie N3KN President, ARRL

Technology Membership

Kay C. Craigie, N3KN

Rick Roderick, K5UR First Vice President

Bruce Frahm, KØBJ

Jay Bellows, KØQB ational Affairs

James E. McCobb, K1LU

David Sumner, K1ZZ Chief Executive Officer

Barry J. Shelley, N1VXY Chief Financial Officer

Mary M. Hobart, K1MMH Chief Development Office:

Harold Kramer, WJ1B Chief Operating Officer

Brennan Price, N4QX Chief Technology Officer

